We received a wonderful and heartwarming gift from this year's graduating class: a check for \$1,300.00 to help in our ceiling and church renovation. They wrote: "Dear Fr. Lanning, The St. Angela Merici Class of 2016 would like to thank you and the parish for all of your prayers and support over the years. We are truly grateful for the education and the many opportunities provided to us. As a token of our appreciation, please accept the enclosed monetary gift for the ceiling and church renovations. God bless. The Class of 2016".

There were signatures all over the note. Perhaps we could get the original and frame it for the school corridor. I hope we can put these words in the bulletin, the Sam-e-gram, Facebook, Bruins Bulletin, etc. to share the good news with everyone.

Thanks so much for sharing this good news. How proud we are of this class in so many ways. How proud their families must be, too!

Congratulations, Class of 2016.

Fr. Lanning